
Preventive medical care
Important information about the Genki-World-Resident Premium

GENKI-WORLD-RESIDENT

Genki-World-Resident Premium – 080125

Stay healthy - Early diagnosis or preventive medical 
care is the first step. Preventive medical checkups, 
including those for early detection of diseases, are 
examinations and tests carried out at an appropriate 
age and in the absence of medical conditions.

Whether or not such examinations and tests are refun-
dable, depends on their medical necessity which exists 
for the following examinations (prior approval is not 
necessary).

Medical examinations

• Dermoscopy for skin cancer detection

• Colonoscopy for colon cancer detection

• Sonography (ultrasonic testing of up to four organs)

• ECG, blood pressure

• Glaucoma detection

• Cancer screening tests (prostate, gynecological 

diseases: Pap test, mammography)

The following examinations are NOT refundable: Identi-
fication of various tumor markers (see laboratory tests).

Laboratory tests

• Fecal occult blood

• Urine dipstick testing

• BC, ESR, blood count and blood count components, 

WBC differentiation

• Glucose, oral glucose tolerance test (OGTT)

• Cholesterol, HDL, LDL

• Triglycerides

• Uric acid

• Creatinine

• Potassium

• Gamma-GT

• PSA. Ligand assay

• TSH

Vaccinations

100% of all vaccination costs – including work-related 
vaccinations or vaccinations required to travel abroad – 
as well as vaccines and any medical expenses incurred 
as a result of vaccination.
 
Routine Check ups for children 

Examinitions for the early detection of diseases in a 
child (medical history taking , taking of body measu-
rements, examination of the nervous system, sensory 
organs (audiometry, visual test), skin, chest, stomach, 
and genital organs). 

The following preventive examinations are NOT 
refundable:

• Laboratory testing for genetic diseases and iden-
tification of tumor markers, as well as for various 
infectious diseases (including AIDS, sexually trans-
mitted diseases, hepatitis)

• MRT, CT and other special medical imaging

Do you have any further questions? 
 The DR-WALTER Team will be happy to assist you.
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